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Dear Parent/Carer

Year 10 End of Term Trip — Go Bowling

At All Saints Academy, we are committed to our vision of Living Well Together with Dignity, Faith and Hope. We
offer a wide range of visits, trips and activities because we know that our students become more dignified
through increased life experiences and their hope and aspirations for their futures are increased through
broadening their horizons.

| am pleased to advise that your child has been invited to attend the Year 10 End of Term visit to Go Bowling in
Dunstable on Monday 16'™ December 2024. The cost of this visit is £5.50.

Students will watch a Christmas Film in the Main Hall during periods 1-3 where they will be provided with some
light snacks for them to enjoy. Students will then have an early lunch break before departing from the Academy
at around 12.15pm when they will walk to Go Bowling. Students will be able to enjoy one game of bowling
before returning to the Academy, arriving back at approximately 3.30pm. Academy staff will supervise students
at all times.

Students will not need to wear uniform for this visit; however, we do ask students to be mindful of their dress
code while representing the Academy on visits. Students may wish to bring a small amount of spending money
with them in case they wish to purchase snacks or refreshments at Go Bowling.

If you are happy for your child to attend this visit, please complete the online consent form via Edulink and
payment by ParentPay no later than Wednesday 11" December. Alternatively, students can bring cash in and
hand this in at Student Reception. Unfortunately, we are unable to accept any consent forms completed after
this deadline. If you have any issues or you have forgotten your parent/carer login details for Edulink, please
email the Academy. We are unable to accept verbal/written consent for this visit.

If you require financial support with this visit, please contact your child’s Non-Teaching Head of Year Miss Kelly
Fallon.

Please be advised that we reserve the right to remove any student from the trip if they do not meet the
Academy’s high expectations with regards to behaviour.

Yours faithfully
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David Knott
Teaching Head of Year 10
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